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January 25, 2022 
 
Tom Abrahamsen, Manager 
Myron and Idelle Abrahamsen 1994 Family Trust 
PO Box 430 
Bayside, CA 95524 
 
RE: 908 7th Street, Eureka, CA. 
 
Dear Mr. Abrahamsen, 
 
The County of Humboldt presently has a Lease Agreement and First Amendment to 
Lease Agreement with you for use of the 908 7th Street, Eureka.  
 
The first option term of the lease shall expire on January 31, 2022. 
 
We wish to notify you that the County of Humboldt is exercising it’s second lease option 
to extend the lease term pursuant to Section 2.5.2.2 of the lease, beginning February 1, 
2022, and ending on January 31, 2027. 
 
All other conditions of the lease will remain the same.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
  
           
Thomas K. Mattson 
County of Humboldt       
Director      
Public Works       
             


